
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Elizabeth Curran 

Leo Fay 

Kathleen Casey 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

 

Caroline Murphy  

Eithne O’Moore 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time —28th June ‘20  

Mass Times:  

The church will re-
open for Public 
weekday Mass at 
10.00a.m. on Mon-
day the 29th June.  

 

The Church is open 

for Private Prayer 

from 11.00 a.m. to 

6.00 p.m. on week 

days and 12.00 

noon to 6.00 p.m. 

on Sundays. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day   
 

We do have the saying, 
“goodness is its own reward” 
and that, no doubt, is true. We don’t do 
good to be rewarded but simply because it 
is good. At the same time, goodness leads 
to goodness and kindness inspires kind-
ness. This can be true at the most mundane 
level: if I am courteous and obliging, say, as 
a driver, perhaps others on the road will be 
inspired to be obliging and courteous in 
their turn. It is even more true at a higher 
level. Generosity of spirit inspires the same 
in others.  
 
Prayer   
 

Help us, Lord, to be kind and generous in 

our dealings with others today following 

the example of Jesus. Amen.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Since the Pandemic began, we have put a Donate Button on 

our website, www.marinoparish.ie to facilitate parishioners 

who wish to support our Parish along with the two main Dioc-

esan Collections, the Common Fund, (the 1st Collection and 

Dues which both go towards the support of our Priests) and 

the Share Collection.  
 

As the Common Fund is greatly depleted in recent times your 

continued support is greatly appreciated.  
 

As well as the option of  the Donate Button on our website 

there are now Double Wallet Envelopes for 1st Collection and 

Share Collection available  

To donate to our parish you may use the Donate Button or 

place your donations, Double Wallet envelopes, Family Offer-

ing envelopes and Easter Dues envelopes into the baskets pro-

vided or the safes at the back of the Church.  
 

 

I wish to sincerely thank all who have helped with this effort 
in these extremely challenging times.                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re-opening Church 
 

 The church will re-open for Public weekday Mass at 
10.00a.m. on Monday the 29th June.  

 

 We are limited in the number of people we can safe-
ly admit to the church, 50 or possibly 100 depending 
on the government’s next public health announce-
ment. 

 

 The Church will open at 9.45 a.m. each morning. 
 

 Our volunteers will be here to safely guide you to 
your seat and facilitate safe movement of people at 
Communion time. 

 

 We would ask you to leave the church promptly af-
ter Mass to help with the cleaning process. 

 

 We accept that reopening will be challenging and 
ask for your patience.  

 

 People are asked to be personally responsible and 
observe social distancing and hygiene etiquette at 
all times. 

 

 We thank you in advance for your co-operation. 


